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PRINCIPAL LETTER
Happy April SVUE Families!
Once again, the year is flying by with less than 35 days of  school left. It is important that students attend every day of  school.
Learning is taking place each day.
Summer school information will be coming home soon. Summer school will be for academic interventions only not for
promotion.
Please make sure students are wearing school appropriate clothing each day. With the weather getting warmer, students tend
to wear shorts and other cool clothing. Shorts or dresses should be 3 inches above the knee. There should be no spaghetti
straps at all. Students have been wearing slippers to school. This is a huge safety issue. Please check your students’ feet
before they leave in the morning. Also, no bike shorts.
Mr. Ferber, guidance counselor at North Ridge, will be coming in just a couple of  weeks to talk to our 6th graders about
classes for next year.
We will be having an end of  year Honors Assembly. Watch for the date to come soon!
Looking forward to May flowers,
Mrs. Fluno



AVID
Students at SVUE have been researching a specific college and creating a college pennant to

display what they have learned. During parent-teacher conferences, we will have the March
Madness College Research Projects displayed throughout the building. Please come and enjoy

looking at all of  their hard work. We all had a lot of  fun learning about new colleges and watching
our College teams compete in March Madness. 



5th grade: Students have been working hard in preparation for the upcoming IAR test. We have been
reviewing skills learned earlier this year in Math such as: place value, rounding, word problems,

fractions, and decimals. In ELA, we have been reviewing the writing process for all styles of writing,
parts of speech and grammar rules, as well as inferencing, and summarizing. We have also been

focusing on academic vocabulary for all subjects. 

As this time of year is full of testing dates, please make sure your student is getting plenty of sleep,
practicing skills at home, and has good attendance. 

5TH GRADE



PBIS
SVUE Spartans are: 

Safe - Kind - Responsible!

To help us keep our school safe, kind, and responsible, please have discussions with your students
about how to act throughout the school. 



6TH GRADE
MATH

has been practicing for the IAR state test and has finished the
Module on Rational Numbers. They have been learning about

algebra in Module 5 and will continue throughout April.
Students will present their National Park projects during the
week of  testing and show their parents at conferences. Life

Science will be what we will focus on during the last quarter of
school.  



AHA DONATIONS
Hello everyone,

It is that time again for students to collect donations for the American Heart Association! We have done a few different styles of  fund
raising over the last few years and this year we are going to try all virtual! Teachers will find two sheets of  paper to go home with each
student, to be returned with a parent signature and given to their PE teacher to keep track of  ( PE teachers will have extra copies of
permission slips). These papers explain the simple process of  registering online as well as info on the AHA and prizes students can
earn. Students can do this at home, during PE or with extra time in the classroom if  you give your class permission to do so. I have

included a step-by-step guide in home room teachers' mailboxes that includes 7 pages that you may display of  the scan code,
registration process, messaging information, info on the American Heart Association and prizes students can earn through the AHA.
Additionally, I will be supplying the class that raises the most money with Ice Cream sandwiches and the top seller with 100 SVUE

bucks! Instructions will also be posted in each of  the fitness rooms and in the library. Students will be allowed to collect through April
30  and the class and individual winner will be announced during lunches on Friday, May 2nd.th

Thanks for your support,
Aubrey Orr 



Attention South View Upper Elementary 5th grade Guardians: 
  

ALL 5th grade students need to be medically compliant to enter the 6th grade.  
Your student will not be able to begin their 6th grade year without a current physical and updated vaccines

on file.  
Typical compliant needs are: New State of  Illinois Physical, Tdap vaccine, Meningococcal vaccine, and

Hepatitis B vaccine. 
To ensure a smooth start to the 2025-2026 school year, we encourage you not to delay in completing this

requirement.  
  

Our school health-based clinic, Southern Illinois Healthcare Foundation (SIHF), will be at South View
offering onsite physicals and vaccinations!  

 SIHF will be at South View the week of  May 12, 2025 
Packets have been mailed home to all 5th grade families.  

Completion and return of  the packet is mandatory for your student to be seen by SIHF.   
 

For any questions or concerns please contact the listed nurse below. 
Claire Pascual, RN.

NURSE



UPCOMING EVENTS
April is upon us and that means State Testing. IAR will

take place in the first week in April. 

Followed by Parent-Teacher Conferences.

 Early Dismissal dates are: April 2nd, 8th,10th, and 16th. 
No school on Friday the 11  and Friday the 18  th th. 

Don't forget to come and see all the talent with the SVUE
Art Show on April 17  from 4:30-6:30pm. th



TRACK CALENDAR
Track Practice will be 1st,3rd,4th,7th,9th,17th,23rd,29th,

and 30th @ DHS 4-5:30pm
21  and 22  will be @ SV st nd

*There will be NO track on early outs and NO School
Days. 

4/14 - TRACK MEET @ DHS 3:30-6:30 
4/15 - TRACK MEET@ MAHOMET 3:15-7:30

4/24 - TRACK MEET @ DHS 3:30-6:30
4/28 - TRACK MEET@ DHS 3:30-6:30 



PROJECT SUCCESS
MONDAY-THURSDAY

7:45-8:45 AM
3:45-5:45 PM

*NO project success on early outs or
no school days


